
 

Celebrating the Harvest of the  

Brotherhood and Sisterhood 

of the  

Divine 9 

First Congregational Christian Church, UCC 

Women’s Fellowship  
 

Invites you to attend  
 

The 2025 Harvest Program 
October 19, 2025 at 3:00 P.M. 

at  

638 High Street, at the corner of High and Union 

 We will be honoring the Harvest of the  

“Brotherhood and Sisterhood of the Divine 9” 

Performing Choir: The Beta Nu Omega Perals 

 

Rev. Rodtric T. Robinson, Pastor           Dr. Sibyl St. Clair, President 


